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I completely support SB 1583. Historically, public schools have ignored the voices of 

marginalized groups and we've seen how it's effected our communities. Our children 

deserve  diverse learning materials and schools should not be allowed to prevent 

access to information. Respect the intellectual freedom of Oregon children- it is 

critical to receiving a quality education. 


